Marvetta L. Butler, Ed. D.
Arts Department Chair/Vocal Music
Shaw VPA Elementary School
5329 Columbia Avenue
St. Louis, MO  63139
marvetta.butler@slps.org
(314) 776-5091/ (314) 390-9047

August 16, 2023

Dear Fellow Scholars,
Subject: Welcome to the Shaw VPA Panda’s Letter - Let Your Voice Soar!
I am thrilled to extend a warm welcome to each and every one of you to Vocal Music at Shaw VPA Elementary School.  It's with great enthusiasm that I look forward to embarking on a journey of musical exploration and vocal excellence together.
In this vocal music class, we'll be delving into the beautiful world of music, focusing on harnessing the power of our voices to create harmonious melodies and touching emotions. Whether you're a seasoned vocalist or just beginning your musical journey, this class is designed to help you grow, learn, and connect with the joy of music.
A glimpse of what you can expect from our class are vocal techniques, exploring musical repertoire, vocal blending, expressive interpretation and performance opportunities.
Please come to our first class with an open mind, a positive attitude, and a willingness to learn and collaborate. Your dedication and effort will play a significant role in shaping our musical journey together.  Please feel free to reach out to me at the information above if you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions. Let's make this a memorable and rewarding experience for each of you!!!
Warm regards,

Marvetta L. Butler, Ed.D.
Arts Department Chair/Vocal Music
Shaw VPA Elementary School
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